OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

BRIAN SCHWEITZER GOVERNOR



John Bohlinger Lt. Governor

November 13, 2008

RECEIVED

The Honorable Brad Johnson Secretary of State State Capitol Helena, Montana 59620

Montana University System

NUV 1 4 2008

Dear Secretary of State Johnson:

Please be informed that effective immediately, I have appointed the following to the UM-Western Local Executive Board, in accordance with 20-25-303, Montana Code Annotated, under the University System.

- Mary Ann Nicholas, P.O. Box 325, Dillon, MT 59725, is reappointed to serve a term ending April 15, 2011 and fulfills the qualifications for being a public representative.
- James Womack's term for the UM-Western Local Executive Board ends April 15, 2009.

If you need additional information, please call Patti Keebler, Board and Commission Advisor, at extension 3862.

Sincerely,

BRIAN SCHWEITZER

Governor

Copy to: Office of the Commissioner of Higher Education, UM-Western